
 

 

  HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 
                 Town Hall, 400 Main Street 
         Ridgefield, CT 06877 

 

RESULTS OF VOTING 

August 1, 2022 
 

 

 

Policy: Historic District Commission meetings will be conducted under Roberts Rules of 

Order and all participants are expected to conduct themselves with dignity and treat all 

those present with respect, empathy and civility. 
 

 

A site visit and special meeting of the Ridgefield Historic District Commission (“HDC”) 

was held at 90 Poplar Road on Monday, August 1 2022, at 6:30 p.m. 
 

In attendance: 

 

Dan O’Brien, Chair 

Sean O’Kane 

Harriet Hanlon 

Kam Daughters (alternate – for Rhys Moore) 

 

 

 

90 Poplar Road – Addition of copper gutters and replacement of existing wood 

shingle roof with like material. 
 

4-0 voted to approve the application as presented for the addition of copper gutters, as per 

the proposed plans submitted to the HDC Commission.  Copper gutter sizing expected to 

be 5 ½” round with 3” downspouts.   
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Nancy Fields, Recording Secretary 

Submitted August 2, 2022 

 


